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One of the best ways to have your opinion

heard is to come attend our town hall

meetings. This year we had one of our

largest turnouts. Thank you all for coming

and participating in your local politics! 
 
 

Thank you for your
survey response

Thanks to all those who
attended the Town Hall

We appreciate you! 

Thanks to all those who
attended the Town Hall

Survey Results
Showing the results of the survey we

were able to use the data received from
each of you to best determine how I will

vote during the session. 
 
 



Vaping in Schools - HB 58

Honoring Hondo 

Last week, K9 Hondo with Herriman City Police

was killed in the line of duty. The House was

pleased to honor him and his handler, Sgt. Ricks,

with over 33 officers and their K9 partners.

Congressional Delegation Visits

Caucus

Throughout the session we are visited by

members of our federal delegation. On

Tuesday, Senator Mike Lee spoke to our

caucus.  On Thursday, we were visited by

Congressman Ben McAdams and

Congressman John Curtis.

Week 4 UpdateWeek 4 Update

This week the House passed HB 58 Electronic

Cigarettes in Schools Amendments (70-0-5)

which addresses student use of alcohol,

tobacco, and electronic cigarette products

through education, prevention, and discipline

programs. Today, over 12% of Utah’s youth

actively vape. We are working to combat this

crisis and keep our kids safe and healthy. 

https://utahdiplomacy.org/
https://utahdiplomacy.org/


A T  T H E  C A P I T O L
All Girls Robotics Team

This last week the Capitol was visited by several

student robotics team. I was able to meet an all

girls robotics team with team members from our

community. Team members aged 12-16 who created

programs and train their robot to complete several

challenging tasks in order to win prizes. 

Teen Council on Planned Parenthood  

This council of high school students from

various schools in Salt Lake County met

with me to discuss topics that were very

important to them. I'm always happy to

see youth taking part in the legislative

process. 

A T  T H E  C A P I T O L

HB- 219 Mental Health Amendments

This bill aids in the treatment of those

persons with serious mental health

issues. Previously there was a limit on

the number of beds that an institute

could have for the treatment of mental

health, this bill seeks to change that. 

 

This bill passed the House on

February 20th.

 

My Legislation-HB 219

https://utahdiplomacy.org/


C o n t a c t

I n f o r m a t i o n
Please feel free to contact me,

come join me on the House Floor,
email or call me

jdunnigan@le.utah.gov or
801-840-1800

Come join me on the House

floor during the session email

or call my intern at

agarside@le.utah.gov or 

(385) 479-5062 to schedule a

day

 

Chloe Robinson   

We were visited this week by Chloe

Robinson, a constituent from Taylorsville

that scored a perfect ACT Score. On

Wednesday Chloe lead the House in the

pledge. 

My Social Media
Twitter: @RepJimDunnigan

Facebook: Rep. Jim Dunnigan
Website: electdunnigan.com


